
GRETNA GREEN SCHOOL 
 

GG FOOD SERVICES CAFETERIA 
 
This year at Gretna Green School we have the privilege of introducing our very own peanut-free 
Cafeteria owned and operated by GG Food Services Inc. GG Food Services is a non-profit 
organization that consists of 3 paid staff and 5 board members. The incorporation of our own 
cafeteria services provider will allow our school to capitalize on the profits made from our 
cafeteria to support school based activities for our students. By supporting our school cafeteria 
you are supporting our school! 
 We are very excited to be able to offer you the convenience of online ordering! You will now 
be able to order your child’s lunch and pay online using PayPal starting on October31. 
 
Here's how to get started... 
 

 Go to gator.hotlunches.net 
 Click on "Click Here to Register" at the top right hand corner to sign up 
 Enter Access Code GGHL 
 Enter your name, email address and phone, then a user id that you will use for access to 

the hot lunches application. Enter a password and then enter it again to verify that it is 
correct. (Including your email address will ensure you receive reminder emails about hot 
lunch order deadlines, and your child's hot lunch order for the upcoming week) 

 Click the "Register Now" button at the bottom 
 Follow the instructions to add each child in your family who attends Gretna Green 

School 
 Once your child(ren) are registered, click on "Orders" 
 Proceed to order hot lunch for your child(ren) – Start date – Monday, December 5, 2016 

 
PayPal: 
We only accept hot lunch order payments through Pay Pal for online ordering.   
You can either pay with a credit card as a PayPal guest (Visa, Mastercard or Amex), or set up 
your own PayPal account.  
**Please Note:  Should you experience any issues with your PayPal account, you must contact 
PayPal directly to solve the issue. 
 
However if you choose not to order online you still have the option of ordering personally 
through the school. Simply write down what you would like and put the note and money in a 
zip lock bag and it will be sent to the cafeteria the moment your child arrives in the 
morning.  Beverages and extras on the menu can also be bought directly from the cafeteria at 
lunchtime.  
 
 


